
July 28, 2022 
 
The City Council of the City of Lavaca met for a special called meeting Thursday, July 28, 2022, at City 
Hall in Lavaca. Board members present were Mayor Hugh Hardgrave and Aldermen Mike Ray, Rick 
Edgerton, Lorie Robertson, Benny Hunter, Gerald Schaeffer and Dale Teague. 
 
The meeting was called to order at 6:00 p.m. 
 
The meeting was called to consider a bid from Cove Creek Construction in the amount of $19,700 for 
repairing a culvert on Horne Street that had washed out.  
 
Lorie Robertson made a motion to approve the bid from Cove Creek Construction. Mike Ray seconded 
the motion. All members present voted yes. The motion passed. 
 
There being no further business before the board the meeting was adjourned. (RE/DT) 
 
 
____________________________________________ 
Approved:  Hugh Hardgrave, Mayor 


